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Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers 
 
Update for Thursday 13th June 2024 
 
On Thursday 13th June, the Art exam continues for year 11 students, they have another 5 hours to 
complete.   Students should be in full uniform and arrive at school for 8.35am, through the front door. 
 
Lessons for exams still to be completed on Thursday 13th June are: 
 
• Period 1 - Science B band 
• Period 2 - Science A band 
• Period 3 - Geography  
• Period 3 - Food 
 
If students attend these lessons, they should sign in at the front door, and must be in the correct uniform. 
If students would like to be in school full time to revise, they can sign in at the front door and we will 
provide a space.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Bewley 
Vice Principal  
 

 

 


